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NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE AND INTERESTED BIDDERS

Please be informed that the public bidding under Procurement Reference No.
NPO-BAC-FAL-010-25, for the project entitled “Lease of Various Machines with
Provision of Technical Support and Services Including Consumables,” has
been cancelled.

The cancellation is made on the ground of economic and financial unviability, pursuant
to the authority of the Head of the Procuring Entity under Section 41 of the 2016 Revised
Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184.

For your information and guidance.

Thank you.

ATTY. SEE A. ESCOBEDO
Director IV
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